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Unapproved Portable Fire Extinguishers Sold in California 
 

 
 
 

It has come to our attention that First Alert is selling unapproved portable fire 
extinguisher in California. The Tundra fire extinguishers manufactured by BRK Brands and 
marketed by First Alert do not meet the approved standard for sale in California. 

 
Sales of unapproved fire extinguisher in California constitute a violation of Section 
13162 of the Health and Safety Code which states that no person shall market, 
distribute, or sell any portable fire extinguisher in California unless it has been examined 
by and bears the label of Underwriters’ Laboratories or another testing laboratory 
approved by the State Fire Marshal. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact Supervising Deputy State Fire Marshal 
James Parsegian at james.parsegian@fire.ca.gov or (916) 445-8415. 
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